## AWR School via spe.schoolmessenger.com

Dear AWR Parents & Guardians of Students in Grades K - 3,

On Friday, June 12th, the final report cards of the school year will be made available through the PowerSchool portal. Please make sure you know your Parent PowerSchool username and password to log in to be able to view your child's report card.

If you do not remember your parent username or password, you can first try using the "Forgot Username or Password?" link on the Sign In Page: <a href="https://powerschool.npsd.us/public/">https://powerschool.npsd.us/public/</a>. If that does not work for you, please either reach out to me directly at <a href="https://powerschool.npsd.us/public/">kfahey@npsdnj.org</a> and I can provide you the username and email address that is associated with your Parent PowerSchool Account. Alternatively, your child's homeroom teacher will also have access to your usernames and email addresses.

Parent Directions: How to View Report Cards in PowerSchool

Regards,

Mrs. Kelley Fahey
Technology Specialist
Allen W. Roberts School